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From: Martin O'Brien <martin@obriencement.ie> 
Sent: Friday 22 March 2024 11:22
To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>
Cc: Mail - O'Brien Cement <mail@obriencement.ie>
Subject: Dumping at Sea Application S0012-05 submission in support
 
Please find submission of support attached.
 
Kind Regards
 
Martin O’Brien
 
O’Brien Cement
Belview Port
Waterford
Ireland
Tel: +353  (0)51 832360
Mob: +353 (0)86 3727512
www.obriencement.ie
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Belview Port, 
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Ireland     


 
 


 


 


 


21st March 2024 


 


To whom it may concern, 


 


I am writing to express our full support for the Port of Waterford's Dumping at Sea 


Application S0012-05. Granting this permit is vital for the port's continued operations which 


provide vital employment and enterprise which are crucial for the economic growth of the 


South East region. 


 


As a construction materials company, we rely on the efficient functioning of the Port of 


Waterford for importing materials and products. Denying this permit would hinder the 


importation of low carbon building materials which are vital for a low carbon growing 


construction industry.  


 


Given the significant investments our company has made in the Port of Waterford, we 


strongly urge the approval of this application to sustain the port's operations and the 


promotion of employment opportunities in the area. 


Thank you for considering our support. 


 


 


Your Sincerely 


 


 


_____________ 


Martin O’Brien  


Director 
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Your Sincerely 

 

 

_____________ 

Martin O’Brien  

Director 


